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CCSC HO# 09-34
MEMORANDUM

Date:          August 12, 2009
To:             Health Officers


                  CRF-CPEST Cancer Coordinators
                  SAHC CRF Coordinators


      Roberta Herbst, Coordinator, Maryland Skin Cancer Prevention Program

From:        Donna Gugel, Director

                  Center for Cancer Surveillance and Control

RE:            Cigarette Restitution Fund Program Site Visit Policy 

_____________________________________________________________________________
Please see the attached Memorandum from Dr. Carlessia Hussein, Director of the Cigarette Restitution Fund Program.  Please confer with your lead contact in the Cigarette Restitution Fund Programs Unit at the Center for Cancer Surveillance and Control regarding any questions you may have about currently scheduled site visits.

cc:       Carlessia Hussein, Dr.PH

     
Arlee Gist                  

Russell Moy, MD, MPH 
Diane Dwyer, MD           
Barbara Andrews
Attachment 1
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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Joan Stine, Donna Gugel, Arlee Gist 

FROM: 
Carlessia A. Hussein, Dr. P.H., CRFP Director   C.H.
DATE:

August 10, 2009 

SUBJECT:
 CRFP Site Visit Policy



Effective July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2011, program site visits may be carried out less often than on an annual basis to adjust to budget reductions and furloughs occurring during fiscal years 2010 and 2011.  


Program staff should focus resources to conduct site visits in programs based on award size, presence of performance problems and other criteria identified by the program.

CC:
Thomas Russell, OIG


Fran Phillips, Dep. Secretary 

